T. Kevin Stitt
Office of the Governor
State of Oklahoma

March 4%, 2019

Cindy Byrd

Oklahoma State Auditor & Inspector
2300 North Lincoln Boulevard, Room 123
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105

Dear Auditor Byrd:

As authorized by Sections 212 (C) and 213.2 (B) of Title 74 of the Oklahoma Statutes, I
respectfully request a performance audit of the Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) for the
period July 1, 2015 through June 30, 2018. As required by the above citations, the cost of the
audit shall be borne by OHCA.

The scope of the audit should include, but not necessarily be limited to, the following:

e Determine whether the OHCA is meeting mandatory requirements for determining
eligibility and re-eligibility or recertification of Medicaid and Children’s Health
Insurance Program (CHIP) beneficiaries.

e Determine whether individuals enrolled in the Medicaid or CHIP programs meet state
and federal eligibility requirements.

e Determine whether OHCA is timely processing and removing from the Oklahoma
Medicaid and CHIP rolls persons who no longer meet eligibility requirements.

J. Kevin Stitt
Governor
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